
Sending Students Home 
 
 If a child is being sent home parents will be notified by either school personnel or the student. 
The 1st or 2nd alternate will be called if the parent cannot be reached. 
 
 If no adult caretaker can be reached, then the student will remain in the nurse’s area, returned 
to class if able, or will be transported to ER per ambulance if serious.  
 
School employees WILL NOT transport sick or injured students.  
 
Students will wait in the office for a parent to pick them up if ill.  
 
Criteria considered when sending a student home:  

● Fever 100 degrees or above.  
● Vomiting or bleeding profusely.  
● Subjective symptoms last longer than 30 minutes. Student would rather lie down than 

eat lunch or go to recess.  
● Student is too uncomfortable or distracting to remain in classroom (scratching, 

coughing).  Student is ill or injured and unable to do school work. 
● Student needs to see doctor.   
● Student may be contagious.  
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